
 

GCCC Minutes 

 September 18, 2014 

The GCCC held a meeting on September 18 at the Greene County Courthouse Annex. Chairman Cobble 

opened the meeting in prayer. 

Secretary Houser had the minutes from the September 13 workday on flashdrive and they were 

projected on the wall so the commissioners could read them. 

 

 Commissioner Johnson made a motion to accept the minutes. 

 Commissioner Waddle seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to accept the minutes from September 13. 

Before the commissioners began work on the charter they spoke briefly about local political issues. 

 

The GCCC revisited Article3.05 (b). 

   Commissioner Davenport made a motion to use 10% of the number of people that voted in the 

last Greene County Mayoral race as the threshold for the number of people that would have to sign a 

petition to change the Charter or recall an elected official. 

 Commissioner Johnson seconded the motion. 

 Commissioners Waddle, Johnson, Davenport, Wood, Houser, and Claiborne voted in favor. 

Chairman Cobble voted against. (He felt that the threshold should be lower so it would be easier for citizens to 

be involved.) 

The GCCC started work on Article 5 and worked through section 1 and 2. The working draft of the 

document reflects the changes made. 

 Secretary Houser made a motion to adjourn. 

 Commissioner Davenport seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to adjourn.   


